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I strongly oppose any bill that would take away Oregonian’s vote by mail system. My 

grandfather, Attorney General Hardy Myers, would not have agreed with any 

measure, initiative, or bill that takes access to democracy away from the people of 

Oregon. Many people cannot get to polls for various reasons, but their votes are 

equal to every other citizens. It is crucial that we stand united as Oregonians and 

protect equal ballot access via mail for everybody. 


